

Dear suyog,

Congratulations! We are thrilled to inform you that you have been selected as a Google Developer Student Club Lead for your campus!

You are joining an amazing community of student Leads who are representing hundreds of colleges and universities across the globe.

You were selected because you are a leader who believes that technology can do extraordinary things for the world. You have taken on the responsibility to help students grow as developers and empower these students to impact their communities with technology. Through this experience you will not only be leaving a legacy of impact but also growing as an individual and contributing in a meaningful way to the greater developer ecosystem.